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Keeping you Safe is our Top Priority 

The health and safety of every Free Spirit guest continue to be a top priority for 

all of us here at Free Spirit.  We are carefully monitoring the evolving COVID-19 

(coronavirus) situation through the CDC, WHO, and local health authorities and 

will continue to take a proactive approach to keep our community healthy.  

We are being proactive and reassuring the cleanliness measures of our 

transportation partners.    Currently we will adhere to the following on 

motorcoach departures.  The following stipulations are constantly under review.   

1. We will be traveling in smaller groups – 12 guests maximum on select 

departures.  This will take place in smaller vehicles without social 
distancing.  Guests will be notified of these select departures.  

2. We will be limiting the number of guests to 36 on a 56 passenger 

coach to allow for social distancing.  Couples and roommates will 

be sat together and individual travelers will be given two seats.

3. All guests and employees will be required to wear masks.

4. We will concentrate on less crowded, outdoor, and local attractions.

5. We will be providing additional hand sanitizer for use throughout the 

tour.

6. All vehicles will be thoroughly disinfected and

sanitized.  Procedures are available for review.

a. Arrow Stage Lines

b. Southwest Adventure Tours


